
Programme conducted by Placement Cell during Jan 2024 to May 2025 

The Placement Cell, Bodoland University, and the Department of Computer Science, Bodoland 

University, jointly conducted a workshop cum IT Awareness programme on Basic Computer 

and Soft Skills during February 19
th

  to 21
st

 March 2025. The programme was conducted in 

collaboration with C-DAC, Kolkata, for 100 students of Bodoland University. The programme 

commenced with an inaugural session graced by esteemed dignitaries, including Prof. B.L Ahuja, 

Honble Vice-Chancellor, Bodoland University, Prof. (Dr.) A. Ibemcha Chanu, Dean, Faculty of 

Commerce and Management Bodoland University, Assam, as well as the Chairperson of 

Placement Cell, BU,  Mr. Asit Singh, Chief Investigator Project, and Mr. Abhijit Roy, Senior 

Project Manager, C-DAC Kolkata, Mr Ajit Das, HOD (i/c)  Department of Computer Science 

and Technology. The members of the Placement cell, faculty members of the Department of 

Computer Science and Technology, BU and a large number of students also attended the 

inaugural session. The programme was conducted in order to enhance the soft skills of the 

students and make them employable. A hands-on training session was also conducted during the 

programme. Out of the total participants, 53 percent belong to ST and 25 percent belong to 

general and 18 percent belong to OBC. 

 


